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RESOLUTION NO. go-gfi} "of The 
SQUAXIN ISLAND TRIBAL COUNCIL 

WHEREAS, -The Squaxln Island Tribal Council is fhe Governing Body of +he 
Squaxin Island Tribe of Indians by +he authorlfy of The Cons+t+u+ion and 
By-Jaws of +hequuaxIn Island Tribe, as approved and adopfed by The General 
Body and The Secfrefary of The Inferior on July 8, 1965; and 

WHEREAS,--under +he-Cons+1+u+ion and By-laws of +he Tribe, fhe Squaxln 
Island Tribal Councll Is charged wi+h The du+y of profecflng +he-heal+h, 
securiTy, and general welfare of +he Squaxin Island Tribal Reservafion 
restden+s; and, ' " 
WHEREAS,-+he Squaxln Island Tribal Council recognizes +ha+ preservafion of 
The any remaining arfifiacfs or archival documenfs of +he Squaxin Island 
Tribe Is of u+mos+ lmporfance; and 

WHEREAS, +he-U.S.Depar+men+ of +he Inferior, Nafional Park Service Is 
aocep+1ng applicafions - "Hisforic Preservaflon Fy 1990 Granfs To lndIan 
Tribes; and, 

WHEREAS; The Squaxln Island Tribal Council is desirous of having an 
applica+ion submlffed on behalf of The Squaxln Island TrIbe; and, 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED +he Squaxln Island Tribal Council does hereby 
aufhorize The developmenf and submission of a proposal on behalf of +he 
Squaxln Island Tribe; and,

' 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED +ha+ The Squaxln Island Tribal Council-does hereby 
aufhorize fhe Tribal Chairman or +he Tribal Adminis+ra+lve Direc+or +0 sign 
the con+rac+; +0 be The Tribe's repnesenfafive In allfufurema++ers 
requiring Tribal aufhorizaflon on +his parficular projec+3 and ' 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED +ha+ +hese au+horl+les shall be for +he durafion of 
This projecT, 
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CE T F CAT ON 

The Squaxln-leand TFlbal Council does herby Cerflfy-fhaf The foregoing 
resolu+lon was adopfed a+ a regular meeflng of +he S uaxln Island Tribal 
Counc-iI-‘h-e-ld-fh‘ls ,_._Ls_+_v_n___ day of Egbmgizzfl, 19,;_Q_, 611' which 'Hme a 
quorum w presenfvand-passed by a vo+e of ______ for and __Cl___ againsT, 
wlfh ___z:__ absfenfions. 

fla/KQMLM . 

Dévld E.lk6p an, Tribal Chairman 

ATTESTED BY //€%z44/? 
mes Pefers, SecreTary 

4 flé/ 4%2/5“J 
David Whi+ener3 Sr., Vice-Chairperson


